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Shooting Investigation 
 
Report Number: 24-6386 
 
At approximately 3:41 am on Saturday, December 7, 2024, Culver City Police 

received a call report of a shooting that occurred near Blair Hills Park. Police 

quickly arrived on the scene and located the victim. The victim had sustained a 

non-life-threatening gunshot wound to the leg. Medical aid was rendered, and the 

victim was transported to a local hospital for further treatment. 

Initial investigation indicates that the victim was parked in his vehicle on the east 

side of the 5900 block of Wrightcrest Drive next to Blair Hills Park when two 

suspects approached the car. The suspects opened the driver and passenger 

side doors to the victim’s vehicle and demanded the victim’s bag. One suspect 

shot the victim in the leg. The suspects took the victim’s property and ran from 

the scene. The suspects are believed to have fled the area in a black four-door 

sedan.  

Anyone with additional information regarding this case is encouraged to contact 
the Culver City Police Department Public Information Officer, Jennifer Atenza, at 
(310) 253- 6120, email jennifer.atenza@culvercity.org, or the Watch Commander 
at (310) 253-6202.  
 
Suspects: (S/1) Male, Black, adult, 5’9-5’10, approximately 18-25 years old 
 
(S/2) Male, Black, adult, 5’9-5’10, approximately 18-25 years old 
 
Suspect Vehicle: Black, four-door sedan  
 
Weapon: Handgun 
 
Property Taken: Backpack 
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